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Happy 2018 to one and all, wishing you a great year ahead!  Last year ended with a wonderful 
visit from Santa and we have begun to plan 2018 activities.   Our annual meeting on January 22nd 
was well attended and we thank Heritage United Methodist Church and staff for the use of the 
Fellowship Hall.  I believe everyone present enjoyed hearing Mr. William Horne, Clearwater City 
Manager, who gave a synopsis of what is happening throughout Clearwater from Countryside 
to the beach.  He then answered questions from those present and encouraged all of us to get 
involved throughout not only our own community, but all of the city of Clearwater.  With the 
election of two Council members coming up, we need to know who is running and what 
platform.  We all recognize that tourism and downtown are very important, but we hope that 
they are aware of the needs of Countryside, as none of the candidates are from this area. 

Please mark your calendars for April 14th, Neighborhood’s Day.  Between 8AM and 11AM your 
HOA will provide a pancake and sausage breakfast for you and your family.  Members of the city 
departments will be visiting our get-together, so come to Inverrary Lane, even if just to say 
“hello.”  Come and meet old friends and make some new ones.  All are welcome…see you there! 

Kathleen Agnew 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

March 10 – Countryside Boulevard clean-up.  Help is needed.  For information call Trina Barnes 
at 727 804 8166 or email tbarnes2@tampabay.rr.com.  
 
March 13 – Remember to vote! 
 
March 24 – Wellness Walk – proceeds to Countryside Recreation Center on Sabal Springs Dr.  
$5 for early registration.  For questions, call 727 669 1918.  Let’s all walk around the lake! 
 
April 14 - Neighborhood’s Day/ Pancake Breakfast 8AM – 11AM on Inverrary 
Lane.  Best price in town for breakfast – FREE! Volunteers gladly accepted.  Do 
you know someone who might need a ride to the breakfast?  Why not offer 
them a ride so they can enjoy our wonderful sense of community.  
 
 

mailto:tbarnes2@tampabay.rr.com


 
 
Remember, we all hope to maintain our home values so do your part and keep up your 
property’s appearance and it will benefit all of us.  Who knows when you might want to sell 
and benefit from a great-looking neighborhood? 
 
DON’T FORGET – IF YOU SEE SOMETHING, SAY SOMETHING! 
 
Do you have a new neighbor?  Let us know so we can bring them a Welcome Bag filled with 
local information. 
 
Suggested activities for 2018:  Garage Sale, Movie Night, Santa Visit, National Night Out (8/7) 
We welcome your suggestions! 
 
HAVE YOU PAID YOUR 2018 DUES YET?   Your $25 can be sent to: 

Clubhouse Estates HOA 
PO Box 15912 

Clearwater 33766 
 

Phone Numbers you should know: 

Police non-emergency – 562 4242   Code Compliance – 562 4720 
Parks & Recreation (sidewalks) – 562 4800  Solid Waste – 562 4920 
 

 


